
 

January 20, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ralph Ostmeyer, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Ostmeyer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 24 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 24 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 24 is a bill that would make technical corrections to 2014 SB 349 regarding the Board 

of Technical Professions that was passed during the 2014 Legislative Session. 

 

 The Board of Technical Professions indicates that there would be no fiscal effect for the 

agency, licensees, or the public, since SB 24 is a technical clean-up for 2014 SB 349. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mary Leigh Dyck, Technical Professions  


